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Fiona Kinghorn, Deputy Director of Public Health
Phone: 029 2074 8886 Ffon: 029 2074 8886

Our Ref: FK/PAO
Your Ref: PAN - 000869

8 August 2017

Victoria Seller

Senior Permitting Officer

NRW

Evidence, Policy and Permitting Directorate
Cambria House

29 Newport Road

Cardiff

CF24 0TP

By Email:- Victoria.Seller@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.qov.uk

Dear Ms Seller

RE: Environmental Permitting Regs. 2013 Application number: PAN-000869, Biomass UK
No.2 Ltd. Incinerator, Barry Dock

Thank you for providing the collated public health concerns submitted to NRW during your routine
permit consultation process.

As you will be aware we have submitted a public health risk assessment based on the emission
information available at the time of the original consultation.

Our assessment of impacts has regard to current air quality objectives and environmental
assessment levels for the protection of human health. Whilst we acknowledge the specific health
queries raised by the public, we found no grounds to object based on public health impacts from
process stack emissions.

Please be advised that we have also met with representatives of the Docks Incineration Action
Group (DIAG) where health concerns were discussed in a local context.

We understand that NRW has sought additional information from the site operators. PHW and the
health board would appreciate an opportunity to review any additional information that could
change our public health risk assessment.

Yours sincerely

fiono Kuj lon
Fiona Kinghorn 7
Deputy Director of Public Health



